From the VICE-CHANCELLOR Telephone 31751

THE UNIVERSITY. LEEDS, 2

10th August 1959

Dear Dr. Saiyidain

It is most kind of you to have sent me these lovely carved salad-servers. My wife will be delighted with them too.

May I say what extremely pleasant memories I have of my work with you in the Sudan, and how very nice it was to meet you again in Oxford? It is sad that I could not accept your invitation, as I should Your sinceres

Charles Momis have very much liked a longer talk with you.

K. G. Saiyidain, Esq. Permanent Secretary Ministry of Education Delhi India